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This month, we will officially 

welcome summer, celebrate 

graduations, and honor fathers on 

Father’s Day. It is also a time to 

prepare for PCS season and the 

moves many will be facing. We 

know all too well the stress and anxiety that come with 

moving. One of our goals is to help families feel a sense 

of community and to understand their new community, 

the place they will call home. Hunt Military 

Communities offers a host of information aimed at 

making the transition seamless, as well as programs 

addressing deployment, family crisis, and special 

services. The Hunt Heart Program is designed to help 

our families when they need it most. If you are not 

familiar with this program, I invite you to visit your 

community website or huntmilitarycommunities.com to 

learn about these special services. Additionally, each 

community has a Resource Guide listed under Resident 

Services that will help to acclimate our families to some 

of the many services your specific community offers. 

Thank you for choosing to make your home at a Hunt 

Military Community, and I wish you a safe and healthy 

start to summer and PSC season. 

HuntMilitaryCommunities.com 

Our President’s Message 

Welcome to Hunter’s Cove! 
We love our residents and our community. Here you are 

treated like family. We invite you to take a look at our 

amazing community, where you will not be disappointed . 

Please contact our leasing office for more information.  

Contact Information 

3400 S. Brahma Boulevard, Kingsville, TX 78363 

Phone: 361-592-8100 • Fax: 361-592-8008 

Facebook: @HuntersCoveApartments 

 

Maintenance Tips: 
 

Keeping up with filter 
changes regularly can 
help your A/C unit this 
summer.  
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STAFF LIST 

Help us keep the community clean. 

We love our community looking beautiful, but we need 

your help. Please dispose of all trash in the garbage cans 

and are not left on the ground. Leaving trash on the porch 

or patio for any amount of time is not permitted. Also 

please be sure you are picking up after your pets.  




